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LEARNING ABOUT AVIATION

	 

 Girl Guides from Richmond Hill and Mississauga were at Brampton Flight Centre recently, learning about women in aviation. This

is the ninth year they have hosted the event, helping the young women earn their Aeronautic Badges. Pilot and volunteer Sherry

Kremko and volunteer pilot Contessa Bishop were explaining some of the functions of aircraft to the girls.Photo by Bill Rea
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